Minutes of the Personnel Committee of the Board of Education Regional School District 14 <a href="www.ctreg14.org">www.ctreg14.org</a> March 4, 2009

A meeting of the Personnel Committee of the Regional School District 14 Board of Education was held on Wednesday, March 4, 2009 in the Library of Nonnewaug High School, 5 Minortown Road, Woodbury, Connecticut.

Present were Monica Gati, Linda Bulvanoski, Charles Cosgriff and Deborah Corsico. Additionally, Dr. Robert Cronin, Jay Hubelbank, Christopher Quirk, Taryn Fernandez, Michael Sturges, Karen Prince, Candace DeFelice, Vic Losure, Tom O'Neil, and Jeanne Hawley were in attendance.

This screening committee of the Board of Education conducted first round interviews for the position of Principal of Nonnewaug High School. The interviews were held in Executive Session.

Interviews and deliberations concluded at approximately 9:45 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Monica Gati

Regional School District #14 Board of Education